Smith, Joe

From: Harris, Drew

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 4:51 PM

To: Swearingen,Zachary; Smith, Joe; Dupont,Joe

Subject: RE: Endangered Species clearance for EPA air Quality Permit

Great deal. Thanks for the quick response. | have been in contact with lan on this pit.
Thank you

From: Swearingen,Zachary <zachary.swearingen@idfg.idaho.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 2:28 PM

To: Smith, Joe <Joe.Smith@kniferiver.com>; Dupont,Joe <joe.dupont@idfg.idaho.gov>
Cc: Harris, Drew <Drew.Harris@kniferiver.com>

Subject: RE: Endangered Species clearance for EPA air Quality Permit

** WARNING: EXTERNAL SENDER. NEVER click links or open attachments without positive sender verification
of purpose. DO NOT provide your user ID or password on sites or forms linked from this email. **

Hi Joe,
No concerns from Idaho Fish and Game on this action. If you will be mining gravel as well as crushing at this site, | would

recommend contacting Idaho Department of Lands who has jurisdiction over gravel pits. The contact there would be lan
Bridges — ibridges@idl.idaho.gov

Zach Swearingen

Environmental Staff Biologist

Idaho Department of Fish and Game - Clearwater Region
3316 16th St

Lewiston, ID 83501

208-799-5010

From: Smith, Joe <Joe.Smith@kniferiver.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 8:41 AM

To: Swearingen,Zachary <zachary.swearingen@idfg.idaho.gov>; Dupont,Joe <joe.dupont@idfg.idaho.gov>
Cc: Harris, Drew <Drew.Harris@kniferiver.com>

Subject: Endangered Species clearance for EPA air Quality Permit

Zach and Joe,



I am currently working on an air quality permit application for a crushing operation on the Nez Perce Reservation
(located just north of Winchester). | have attached a USFW letter for the referenced project site as well as a Google
Earth pin. | need correspondence from the appropriate agencies for any endangered or threatened species concerns. |
am hoping you can assist with this project or be able to point me in the right direction. | have already received clearance
from Bob Ries with NOAA. We are working diligently with the EPA to meet time restraints for project.

Thanks in advance for your help.

Joe Smith

Regional Environmental Manager
Intermountain Region
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